January 2020

Teacher of the Month

Mrs. Chris has become a magical part of what makes our infant classrooms so nurturing and warm. Over the last several months Mrs. Chris has settled into her role at Kids 'R' Kids in a way that celebrates each child she comes into contact with. It is easy to see and hear why the children in her classroom are so happy and fulfilled. Any time of day you will find Mrs. Chris singing and reading to the infants she cares for. Mrs. Chris maintains an open line of communication with her team and parents in a way that shows how much she truly values her role in each child's care. Thank you Mrs. Chris for all that you do!



Happy Birthday to You...

Spencer K.	01/09 (1)
Blu C.	01/10 (3)
Jacqueline D.	01/10 (1)
Hazel C.	01/19 (1)
Caden W.	01/23 (5)
Amelia F.	01/24 (4)
Ariana G.	01/25 (3)
Andrew N.	01/25 (2)
Matias G.	01/25 (2)
Josiah R.	01/26 (4)

HAPPENING IN JANUARY...

Hello Parents, we look forward to ringing in the New Year with you and your families! We are excited about many of our upcoming activities and adventures. Here's to learning and growing in 2020!

Please take note of the following dates to remember:

December 31- January 1: CLOSED FOR THE HOLIDAYS

January 06: First Payments Due in Brightwheel

January 15: National Hat Day

January 15: National Strawberry Hat Day

January 20: CLOSED FOR M.L. KING DAY

January 25: Opposite Day

January 31: National Backward Day

Reminders:

- Have you signed up for Summer Camp? Know someone in need of care? Ask about our awesome referral program!
- Please note that the cutoff for dropping off without a note or excused tardy is 9:30AM.